
Foundation One 

Home-School Challenge 

WC: 4.11.19 

 

A big welcome back to everyone, I hope you all had a wonderful half 

term break.  We have jumped straight back into school life this week 

and we have had a lovely time celebrating Diwali.   

Some of our activities have included: 

 Making Diva lamps to light the path for Rama and Sita. 

 Decorating our classroom with lamps, candles and glow sticks. 

 Traditional Diwali dancing. 

 Using brightly coloured rice to create Rangoli patterns. 

 

Next week, because of the children's excitement this week, we will be 

thinking about bonfire night.  For your homework you could: 

 Draw a picture of some fireworks that you saw last week. 

 Talk  to your child about how you celebrated bonfire night,   

maybe you could share a video of this on tapestry. 
 

Finally, just a polite reminder that it is our stay and play session on 

Thursday the 14th November at 11am.  The parents of all children, 

morning and afternoon, are invited to come and join in with some 

bonfire related activities.  Please feel free to see me before or after 

school if you have any questions. 
 

 

Thank you for your hard work and continued support. 

I look forward to another wonderful week in foundation one! 

Mrs Heaton 


